
 

INSTITUTIONAL MESSAGE 
                                                                                                           
 
                                                                                                                    Madrid, 10th March, 2020 
 
 

 
Dear Postgraduate Students of ESIC Madrid, 
 
 
As a follow up to the previous message this morning, we would like to provide you with some 
information on how to continue your teaching activity over the following days to minimize the 
impact of the situation: 
 

• For the next 15 days, all classroom-based teaching will be suspended.  

 

• In order to ensure continuity to the evaluation of your subjects, your professors will 

guide you on the material you have already been supplied with via the platform. We 

strongly encourage you to access this information in order to progress on the program. 

In the next few days, your professors will give you more information.  

 

• We would also like to inform you that we are working hard to ensure that all the learning 

objectives on the current modules are covered.  

 

• Should you have any questions, please contact your teacher or the program coordinator.  

 

We hope that together we can compensate the absences of these classes in the best way 
possible.  We will keep you updated with any relevant information. 
 

 
 
Antonio Martín Herreros 
 
Dean, Business School, ESIC.  
 
 
 
 

 
 


